Thames River Basin Partnership Quarterly

Tuesday, January 15, 2019

9:30 AM to Noon

Meeting

USDA NRCS Conference Room

238 West Town Street

Norwich, CT

MEETING AGENDA

Welcome and Introductions

Special Presentation: Lois Bruinooge, Executive Director of The Last Green Valley (TLGV) will provide an update on TLGV's Southern New England Heritage Forest Regional Conservation Partnership Program (RCPP). They received an overwhelming response to the launch of the Healthy Forest Reserve easement portion of the project from landowners interested in protecting important bird habitat on their property with an easement. Large woodland parcels with connections to other forested tracts are a priority for this program. Come to this presentation to learn what next steps will be taken.

Review of October 16, 2018 meeting notes.

Break

TRBP Coordinators Report

Partner Reports on Activities related to the TRBP Plan of Work: Share your organizations efforts that are compatible with the TRBP Plan of Work. Reports will be compiled in the TRBP newsletter, the Partners in Action Report.

Adjournment

RSVP to <u>Jean.Pillo@Comcast.net</u> if you plan to attend this meeting.

NOTE: Please consider this opportunity to update the Partnership on your projects or to network with others working in similar fields. For more information, contact Jean Pillo, jean.pillo@comcast.net or call (860) 928-4948 between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.

The Partnership encourages the use of our website and newsletter, the TRBP Partners in Action Report as valuable resources. Please feel free to review the website www.TRBP.org and newsletter at http://thelastgreenvalley.org/learn-protect/watershed-protection/thames-river-basin-partnership.